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Good Afternoon  Juan,  
 
This email serves as an exit interview for the compliance evaluation Inspection conducted on Wednesday , March 17,
2021 by the Florida Department of Environmental Protection (“Department”) to determine compliance with federal and
state regulations for hazardous waste and used oil.
 
Please provide the following:
 

Used oil manifests for the months of: March 2020, September 2020, and January 2021 [40 CFR part 279.46].
Records demonstrating rebuttable presumption [40 CFR Part 279.44(a)].
Recent Training records [Rule 62-710.600(2)(c) F.A.C.].
Recent SPCC [40 CFR part 279.45].

 
 
I have the annual report and insurance information since it was mailed to Tallahassee.  
 
Please provide the above by ( 4/2/2021 ). If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you Juan for your time during the Departments inspection.
 
 
Regards,
 

Justin Stark
Environmental Specialist II
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Compliance Assurance Program
 Hazardous Waste and Solid Waste
Southeast District
Justin.Stark@floridadep.gov
Office: 561.681.6648
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